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PETER J. GARIi.. ' 28 Manor Driv:, W yng, N.J. 0747 201 / 694-5202

p//
December 16, 1974

.

I, Peter J. Garino, make the following statement concerning one facet

of my activities as health physicist for W. R. Grace & Co. , Wayne, N. J. , during

the 1960-1966 period.

It was brought to my attention during 1964 that the Atomic Energy

Commission (AEC) was issuing a point of non-compliance to the Grace facility

located at 868 Black Oak Ridge Road, Wayne, N. J., for making a burial of

radioactive waste somewhat irregularly. Specifically, the waste was buried in

too large a trench. Accordingly, after citing, I recall. reburial in accord with

the exact requirement. This was carried out by an independent contractor known

as John J. Baum, Inc. The work was done by Mr. N. Baum and was supervised

directly by Mr. Ernest Fullard under my supervision.

I wrote a draft of a letter that was used later in explaining to the F

AEC our intention of making' future burials in the specified manner.
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